Ramona Challenge 2018 Event Information

Dear Parents of 5th-8th Grade Girls,

Here is information regarding the Ramona Challenge, which will take place Friday, May 4 at Ramona Convent Secondary School in Alhambra. This information pertains to both students, as well and parents and family who plan to attend: 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The campus will be open to all Ramona Challenge participants beginning at 11:50 a.m.  Upon arrival, students will be escorted to the grass area called Rose Heath or the umbrella lunch area.  At this time students will eat the lunch they brought or  they are welcome to purchase food and drinks which will be sold there.
· Various food trucks and Ramona Clubs will be selling pizza, hamburgers, hot dogs, tacos, ice cream cookie sandwiches, churros, and more on the day of the event.  The Ramona Ambassadors will also be hosting their annual lemonade stand where students can get a cold drink in a Ramona cup.  Items will range from $5 - $15.
· The contests begin promptly at 1:00 pm but remember that not all contests are open to the public.  A list of contests with room for an audience and campus map will be available on the day of the event.
· Directions on parking: All cars may enter through Ramona Road beginning at 11:50 and park in the gym parking lot or overflow parking directly east of the gym.  
· It is strongly recommended that students come equipped with water bottles/containers. The school will have water stations available for refills. 
· The awards ceremony will take place outdoors at Rose Heath.  All those attending are encouraged to bring hats, umbrellas, chairs, blankets, easy-ups, sunblock or anything else that will help make the afternoon more comfortable. They are expecting very sunny California weather!
· Food truck menus, campus map, and schedule of events are available for viewing on Mrs. Faenza’s 7th grade classroom website.
· Girls must wear their school uniform for the event.

Please make sure to return your child’s permission slip by Wednesday, May 2nd. Students who have not turned in their permission slip will not be able to attend the event.

If you have any questions regarding the event, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Best,
Amanda McGeough
amcgeough@abvmpasadena.org

